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PBIS COMMITTEE MEETING 

HEUVELTON CENTRAL SCHOOL 

September 22, 2011 
 

 

The PBIS Committee meeting was held in the High School Library on Thursday, September 22, 2011.   
 

 

Members present: Susan Todd, Michael Warden, Stephanie Gilbert, Jennifer Gray, Nancy Putman, 

Suzanne Raffel, Margaret Sweeney, Lisa Norman, Stacey Basford, Danielle Moyer 

Jon Sloan, Jennifer Couglar 
 

Members absent:  Cindy Belleau, Lynette Piercey, Diane Aldous, Steve Adams, Bill Rupp, Stephanie 

Lashomb, Emilie Ross 

                                  

Mrs. Todd called the meeting to order at 7:04 a.m. 

 

 The Committee accepted the July 29, 2011 minutes. 

 The Committee agreed for Nancy Putman to be timekeeper 

 Challenge Day January 9 & 10 

 Discussed whether to include 7
th

 and 8
th

 graders or not 

 Susan would like to get student input through a survey 

 Some recommended that the program only be for high school students do to the lack 

emotional maturity in middle school, but there is a lot of bullying taking place at this level 

 Jen reported the program last year seemed to backfire as they saw an increase in bullying 

 Middle school students seemed to enjoy the day, but it did not have a lasting effect 

 Discussed if there is a better program for middle school 

 To discuss more at next meeting 

 

 Discussed new school policies 

 Cell phone policy has worked great 

 Caffeine policy has had a smooth transition, although it is not popular 

 Caffeine policy came out of the Wellness Committee and is related to federal regulations 

 

 PBIS reinforcement 

 Jen reports the student training days went well 

 Cafeteria and bus staff meeting was held with Susan and Mike 

 

 PBIS student helpers 

 Nancy spoke with some students, some are interested 

 Will get some names from Deb Hale from NHS 

 Student would help with PBIS basked in the elementary library at 7:50 and during lunch 
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 Facebook Page 

 Will be used to post activities, sports, PTA, helpful links, announcements 

 Christina and Tessa will manage and monitor the page 

 Possibly post Challenge Day quotes 

 

 Round Table 

 Jen Cougler discussed having a LBGT group at our school 

 PTA- Lisa Norman is doing a membership drive. Discussed Lisa being the liaison between 

PBIS committee and PTA 

 

 Meeting was adjourned at 7:43 

 

 

 

The next scheduled PBIS Meeting ~ November 3, 2011 at 7am  

 


